
 
 
 
Nancy Fritz 
5 Sunset Court 
Warren, RI 02885 
 
March 25, 2025 
 
RE: Support of House Bill H5436 
 
Dear Chairman Craven and Members of the Judiciary Committee: 
 
I strongly support Representative Knight’s assault weapons ban bill, H5436. 
 
This bill will reduce the number of deadly, military firearms in our 
communities, and it will keep us all safer. As a grandmother of five school-age 
children, I worry constantly about a school shooting happening in our 
community. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this important legislation. Getting 
weapons of war oU our streets is an important step towards making our 
communities safer and more peaceful. 
 
Sincerely, 
 Nancy Fritz 
 

 


